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To: Board of Directors  

From: Damian DiFeo, Fire Chief  

Subject: October Chief’s Report  

Date: October 8th, 2020 

 

Administration  

- No report  

 

Personnel 

- No report 

 

Operations 

- To date we have run 82 calls compared to 79 at this time last year. Mutual/auto-aid given 11, 

Mutual/auto-aid received 14  

- We will be moving forward with and addition to our current auto-aid agreement with Fairmount Fire. 

Both GGFD & FFPD will respond to all calls within white ranch park unless the call is clearly defined to be 

in the upper or lower parking areas. Both GGFD & FFPD will respond to all calls at Mt Galbraith park 

unless it is clearly defined to be in the parking area.  

 

Communications/Jeffcom 

- No report 

 

AMR Ambulance 

- One month away from cut over to new ambulance service, things continue to progress 

 

Strategic plan 

- IGA with TLFD to be presented at this month’s BOD meeting  

 

Budget 

- Budget committee met last week, revised draft budget to be presented at this month’s BOD meeting  
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Education/Training & Travel  

- Mimi academy with TLFD starts November 7th 

- Fairmount Fire invited us to do live fire burns at their burn house this week, we have/had several 

members attending. 

 

 

Inspections/planning & Zoning  

- No report  

 

Grants 

- We received a grant from DFPC for 6 SCBA bottles ($6,000.00) and TLFD is donating air packs to us for 

use with those bottles. The SCBA bottles have been ordered. 

 

Stations/Maintenance/Equipment 

- In discussion with the other officers we do not feel it is necessary to have training/meeting rooms at 

both stations. So, we would like to incorporate shift quarters on the 2nd floor of station #81 when we 

design the remodel.  

- Lt. Patton is working with Arvada fire on PM’s for our apparatus, we will continue with that arrangement 

for the time being as we were recently able to one engine in for some work. 

- The new saws donated by the auxiliary have be received and are being put in service.  

 

COVID-19 

- No report 

 

Miscellaneous 

- Gerrit would like to trade installing a load of recycled asphalt and leveling at one of the stations for one 

of the used demo saws that was replaced with a new saw. 

 

Chief activity/meetings for September to October meeting 

- Attended the Mountain area Chiefs meeting (zoom) 

- Attended Gilpin County Emergency Management meeting (zoom) 

- Attended TLFD training coordination meeting (in person) 

- Attended Central Fire ambulance meeting at St Anthony’s (in person) 

- Attended Central Fire Stadium ambulance meeting (zoom)  

- Attended GGFD committee meeting (in person) 

- Attended Jefferson County wildfire risk reduction meeting (Zoom) 

- Attended GGFD BOD meeting (zoom) 

- Attended GGFD Officers &Business meeting (in person) 

- Instructed burn house training for FFPD, GGFD, GFD & PVFD twice this week (in person) 

- Attended one GGFD training (in person) 

- Picked up repaired auto charger and installed in E-83 
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- Picked up and delivered new tee shirts & hats 

- Met with LT Katz to discuss drainage issues, station 83 (in person) 

- Met with Aaron Primmer to discuss drainage issues, station 83 (in person) 

- Met with Steve Green to discuss drainage issues, station 83 (in person) 

- Responded to five calls  

 


